Our records indicate that we do not have a legitimate U.S. Social Security Number or Taxpayer Identification Number on file for you. For that reason, you were sent an email on November 9, 2020 asking you to complete a Form W-9S and return it by December 15, 2020 in order for us to prepare a 2020 Form 1098T for you. We did not receive the W-9S form from you; therefore, it is too late to receive the Form 1098T. However, I have attached a copy of your student account statement that you can provide to your tax preparer. In addition, you will also need our "Federal Id number which is 61-0469267".

